2" Quarter 2025

Dear Friends and Family,

The past three months have been tremendous! God has really showed up in our lives in mighty ways. We
have been able to see people saved and had opportunities to withess for Jesus Christ across the eastern USA.
The Lord has allowed us to be a part of planting seeds through this journey. We want to thank each of you that
is praying for us and everyone that has partnered with us to reach Iceland with the gospel. We couldn’t reach
Iceland without your help. The deputation journey is long and can be discouraging at times, but God is faithful
in reminding us of His mercy (Lamentations 3:22-23). It is also comforting to know that many of you will be
praying for us. Thank you for being our anchor.

During the second quarter of 2025, we have been in some wonderful meetings from Kentucky to southern
Florida. The vehicle we purchased in March has been a major blessing. Please continue to pray for traveling
mercy as we have some meetings scheduled farther west this year and will have some very long drives. Also,
please continue praying for our children. The long drives are difficult for them. Although we wish we could
already be in Iceland, deputation has been a great blessing to us and is growing our faith daily. It's amazing to
see the ways God shows up, not just in big ways but also in small ways. God not only cares about the big
things in life but also our little worries as well.

We are continuing to pray that we will have the support we need by the end of 2025. With your help and the
help of other churches, this is possible. We are at 62% of support. This may change as we continue the visa
process and as new requirements are made known to us. A lot has changed over the last year regarding
residence in Iceland. We ask that you please pray forour visa process: To get updates between prayer letters,
see our Facebook page, The Larsons to Iceland.

In Christ: /e Zreasna

Prayer Requests

+Our children's safety, wisdom, patience
*Souls in Iceland to be open to the gospel
-Salvation for our youngest daughter, Melody
*Our schedule to fill for the rest of the year

+To reach our support goal by the end of the year - o~ ‘. ;

Contact: Alexander & Sheree Larson_p '504%681 alexlarson@mwbm OrC o

Sending Church: Morning Star Baptist Church -Pastor Mlchael Rgchester 1150 Old Spartanburg Hwy Pacolet SC29372
‘xSupport Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions,fic. 9..B



